BROAD TOWN BIG GIG IS BACK! SAVE THE DATE

Dear Broad Town Resident

We are pleased to announce the 2017 Broad Town Big Gig is on Sat 9th September.

For old hands and new we offer a warm welcome to our (almost) annual community event with a great line up of bands, catering stalls, bars and children’s entertainment. There really is something for everyone.   All proceeds go to charity; this year’s beneficiaries are Prospect Hospice and Wiltshire Air Ambulance.

The event will take place on the Broad Town Show Fields just off Chapel Lane (with ample parking).  Gates open at 2.30pm; first act at 3.30pm; close 11pm (to comply with licencing laws and to keep noise pollution to a minimum for all of our community).

Family and friends are welcome to bring picnics and we suggest you bring chairs, a warm coat and a torch to cope with the weather and the walk back home!

Keep up with news of the Big Gig on our new website (see overleaf) or on Facebook.

[bookmark: _GoBack]We will write to you again to let you know when and where tickets are on sale but in the meantime…….if you would like to join us for a social event come along to the Village Hall and go back to the 1950’s at The Broad Town Hop, Friday 14th July, 8 ‘til late, free entry, donations to the Broad Town Big Gig Fund.  Get your dancing shoes out!

We look forward to seeing you soon.

Broad Town Big Gig Committee




